Subject: 7215 and 7163 Kelly Road

From: brennan adrian <*REDACTED* >
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2022 4:54 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: 7215 and 7163 Kelly Road

Hello,

I would like to express my disappointment that the council is still considering the proposed change in zoning
for 7125 and 7163 Kelly road. The greenspace that fills in behind all of our homes on Handlen and Gray is very
important to us and we do not see this as a benefit to our neighborhood. During the last reading the motion
was passed to move it forward despite numerous letters and a petition from many of the surrounding
residents. | just would like council to please go and read all of the letters we have already submitted during
the consultation process that L and M has already prepared and you will see that majority of us are not for this
development in our backyards. We have all just lived through 3 years of constant construction and do not look
forward to more development behind our homes impacting our lives and devaluing our current properties.
Losing the greenspace would certainly take away from our neighbourhood and the enjoyment of our homes as
it does not fit with the current make up of our neighbourhood and community.

| have attached the direct link to the opposition to this development
https://pub-princegeorge.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?Documentld=10891

Please go and read our thoughts and feelings as to the opposition for this small greenspace that we would like
to continue to enjoy

Thank You
Brennan Adrian
4655 handlen rd



